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From: PRISTINEHOPE <Pristinehope(@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2010 9:04 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: FOREX AVAILABLE TO INDIVIDUALS

I am writing to you for I have received word that a new law might abolish my rights to
trade forex as an individual. This in turn could affect any individual to trade at
minimum. That is unfair and Forex should not be accessible only to companies or the
wealthy. Enough already on trying to put imitations on people who simply want and
need to make a buck. This is outrageous and colleagues and I will not stand for it.

Wherever and whenever we will stand up against hedging or access to forex.

Your assistance on allowing the blue collar to advance by all investment modules
available is important. Otherwise this is not a democracy.

Your cooperation in passing this plea will be appreciated.

ROSE URANGA
Pristinehope@comcast.net




